
 

 

  Submission 
No 11 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2012 LOCAL GOVERNMENT ELECTIONS 
 
 
 
 
Name:  Name Suppressed 

Date Received:  30/01/2013 

 
 
 



Dear Committee Members, 
 
I wish to bring to the Committee’s attention the failure, by at least three electoral officials, to 
comprehend the concept of a secret ballot, during last year’s Local Government Election. 
 
In short, my ballot papers were marked with my initials (and not that of the polling clerk) when they 
were issued to me on election day. 
 
The polling clerk simply stated, at the time, that she had been instructed to mark each elector’s initials 
on their ballot papers. 
 
More strikingly, the Electoral Commissioner in his letter of 30 October 2012 replying to my letter of 
complaint, dated 9 September 2012, (copies of each are attached) viewed the issue as a (mere) 
failure to “follow a clearly documented process...”.  
 
I would respectfully submit that the polling clerk’s statement, her instructing officer’s original direction 
and the Electoral Commissioner’s view of the matter, would seem to indicate the failure to 
comprehend the concept of a secret ballot.  
 
In addition, one need only observe that the election was a local Government election, to readily 
visualise the possibility of an elector being identified by their initials, despite the Electoral 
Commissioner’s sweeping statement to contrary.   
 
I would respectfully submit that such a failure would call into question whether councils have the 
necessary experience (or commitment to basic democratic principles) to conduct their own elections. 
 
Yours respectfully,  

 








